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TOPICS 
Volume: 4  Issue: 11  November 2021 

Your local newsletter covering the Broomehill and Tambellup communities. 

Supported by the Shire of Broomehill—Tambellup, Tambellup CRC and members of the community. 

Circulation of over 450 printed copies in the  Broomehill-Tambellup Shire,  State-Wide subscribers and electronic downloads.                                     

Proudly brought to you by the Tambellup Community Resource Centre, Shire of Broomehill-Tambellup and Generous Community Donors. 

Disclaimer: Material submitted by third parties to the publication is the sole responsibility of those third parties. We accept no 
responsibility for the content of third-party material, including, without limitation, any error, omission, or inaccuracy therein. 

Tambellup CRC accepts no liability in respect of any material submitted by users and published by us and is not responsible for its content or accuracy. 

We reserve the right to make additions or deletions to materials submitted to the site, or to refuse publication by deleting the material that is defamatory 
or pursuant to legal matters. 
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Community News 

INTERAGENCY MEETING 

The next Interagency meeting at the Tambellup CRC 
will be held on  

the 15th November from 1.30pm 

Gnowangerup Shire    
Medical Practice are   

holding weekly clinics for 
Covid-19 vaccination 

Please call the surgery directly on 9827 1116 to make 
your booking. 

Note: You do not have to be a patient of this surgery to 
attend for Covid-19 vaccination.  

All eligible people are welcome 

We look forward to seeing you! 
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Did you know that local community events/announcements in the Topics are free?? 
If you have an announcement or a congratulations we’d love to hear about it and share it for you! 

(We love to hear how the local sporting clubs went throughout the year) 

 
 

Tambellup Lions Club 
 

Seniors Christmas Lunch 
 

At the Community Pavilion 
Friday 3rd December 2021 

Doors open at 11.30am 
 

Will be setup with tables of 6 if you would 
like to reserve a table please ring  
Jenny Burridge on 0427 803 253 

 

There are 2 lucky door prizes 
 

Donations will be greatly accepted 
 

Reservation books are now out in the Post 
Office and the 124 Tambellup Store 

The last Friday of the month is still Corner Shop 
Museum Day.   

 

We will be opening on the Saturday afternoon  

of the Tambellup Primary School Reunion  

Saturday 6th November 2021 from 
12.30pm – 4.00pm 

 

Call in and say hello 

 

Next Busy Bee day will be Friday, 
29th October from 9am. 

Station Master’s House 
Norrish Street, Tambellup  WA  6320 

Photo Credit:  Bo Wong WA Museum . 

Broomehill Antique & 
Collectors Fair 

Friday 11th & Saturday 12th February 2022 

Broomehill Town Hall 

Hosted by the Broomehill Heritage Group 

For stall enquiries contact: 

Anne Guazzelli 

0488 620 453 

apg681@outlook.com 

Dilley's Electrical Service (8885) 

Will be closed till the end of May 2022 

David is having his shoulder repaired  

David and Lynn Dilley wish you all a very merry 
Christmas 

and a very prosperous and wonderful 2022 
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SHIRE SHORTS 

It’s been a busy start to new CEO Chris Jackson’s tenure at 
the Shire of Broomehill-Tambellup, with a Council and staff 
to get to know, Councillors to farewell, new Councillors to 
welcome and induct, community groups and regional     
partners to get to know, and a range of ongoing projects to 
be across.  In between dealing with day to day                  
administrative matters, Chris has been out and about      
during his first few weeks, and has been able to attend a 
number of local meetings with groups which have funded 
projects underway.  He has also accompanied Manager of 
Works Peter Vlahov on an inspection of roads, and is       
becoming familiar with Council’s built assets as the          
opportunity to inspect arises. 

The impact of the wet winter we have had is still evident, 
with the grading team having difficulties completing the 
winter grade program.  We hope a period of dry warm 
weather will assist in drying the roads out so these works 
can continue before the harvest traffic commences.  On the 
flip side, the rain has provided the prefect lead in to spring 
preparation of our ovals, with dethatching, coring and     
fertilising all being completed recently.  With a couple of 
follow up showers, the ovals are looking magnificent as we 
head into summer sport.  And – our dams are topped up, to 
take us through a hot summer. 

Residents are reminded of the requirement to reduce fire 
hazards on their property.  This year in particular, the     
conditions have resulted in high fuel loads in all areas of 
the Shire, including the townsites. A fire is a traumatic     
experience, and something we don’t want our community 
unnecessarily exposed to – so do your bit, clean up your 
yard and help keep your community safe.  Inspections 
will be carried out early in November.  And a reminder – 
from 1 November 2021 we have entered the prohibited 
burning period, which continues until 14 February 2022 – 
please, no fires during this period. 

Rates payments have been coming in at a steady rate – 
we thank residents who get these paid early in the year, 
as the cash flow assists with delivery of services to the 
community.   

Staff continue to work on a range of funded projects 
across the Shire, in a number of cases in conjunction 
with local community organisations.  The challenges of 
budgets, procurement processes, sourcing contractors 
and actually getting works underway have been 
frustrating, but we are pleased to advise all projects have 
commenced and are progressing well. More information 
on these (in particular the Drought Communities  
Projects) can be found below. 

Photos from the Councillor Swearing In Ceremony - Clockwise 
from top left:  Cr Wills; Cr Dewar; Deputy President Cr Barritt; 
Cr Letter & Cr Paganoni; Shire President Cr White  

FROM THE COUNCIL MEETING 
Following the recent Local Government elections, 
new and returning Councillors were sworn in by      
Trevor Prout JP at a Special Meeting of Council held 
on Monday 18 October 2021.  Cr Mark Paganoni, Cr 
Carl Letter, Cr Julian Wills and Cr Craig Dewar were 
elected unopposed for four year terms expiring in 
2025. Nominations for President and Deputy         
President were called at the meeting, with the result 
that Cr Michael White was elected Shire President, 
and Cr Doug Barritt was elected Deputy Shire         
President. 
 

The October Council meeting had a heavy governance 
flavour, with a number of policies being reviewed and 
amended as required.  These will be available on the 
Shire’s website in due course.  Council also  
considered the quarterly progress report for the 
Shire’s Corporate Business Plan. 
 

Council noted a report presented by consultant town 
planners that an application has been lodged seeking 
amendments to an existing planning approval issued 
by a Development Assessment Panel on 22 May 2017.  
The planning approval relates to the development of 
a windfarm partially located in the Shire of Broomehill
-Tambellup, which has been considered on a number 
of occasions by the Development Assessment Panel.  
 

Minutes of all Council Meetings are available on the 
Shire’s website https://www.shirebt.wa.gov.au/
council-meetings/. 

https://www.shirebt.wa.gov.au/council-meetings/
https://www.shirebt.wa.gov.au/council-meetings/
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The next Ordinary meeting of Council will be held on 
Thursday 18 November 2021 commencing at 4.30pm, at the Tambellup Council Chambers.   

Members of the public are welcome to attend all Council meetings. 

TOOLBRUNUP ROAD 

Works will soon be commencing on one of this year’s 
major road construction projects – reconstruction and 
extension of the seal on Toolbrunup Rd through to    
Tallents Rd.   

It is acknowledged with harvest on the near horizon 
that the timing to be able to fully complete these works 
is not ideal, so the gravel works will be completed     
pre-harvest, and sealing will be completed early in the 
New Year.  We urge people travelling in the vicinity to 
observe signage on site and travel to the conditions. 

HARVEST AND VEHICLE MOVEMENT BAN SMS SERVICE 
– ARE YOUR DETAILS ARE CORRECT? 

The Shire provides an SMS service for notification of 
Harvest and Vehicle Movement Bans, road closures and 
other emergency related matters.  Is your mobile    
number registered?  Please contact the Shire on       
9825 3555 to check, or register for this service. 

 
 

ROADWISE – ‘SLOW DOWN AND ENJOY THE RIDE’ 

Have you seen the Esperance Roadwise Committee’s 
‘Slow Down and Enjoy the Ride’ video on Facebook?  
 

The key message as our community heads into another 
busy harvest/Christmas/New Year period is that while 
it’s a busy, stressful time of the year, safety on our 
roads is paramount – so – slow down, don’t drive tired, 
be aware of trucks and other heavy vehicles that you 
are sharing the road with, and make sure you and those 
around you arrive at your destination safely.   

WELCOME! 
And finally, we offer a warm welcome to Sgt David Swain 
and family.   David recently commenced in the Sergeant’s 
role at the Tambellup Police Station, and has been 
around town introducing himself to members of the    
community.  We hope you enjoy your time in Tambellup! 

ROUGHT COMMUNITIES PROGRAM UPDATE  

A brief update on the Drought Communities Projects: 

Water Efficiencies – Broomehill (install new tank and 
standpipe controller – Town Dam) – Complete 

Water Efficiencies – Tambellup (install new tank and 
standpipe controller – Gordon St) – Tank is on order 

Broomehill Recreation Complex Accessibility Upgrade - 
contractor engaged, works have commenced. 

Broomehill Townscape Enhancement – works are out to 
tender via the WALGA eQuotes portal, closing end of 
October.  Council to consider the matter at the  
November Council meeting. 

Holland Park Nature Playground – contractor engaged, 
on site works to commence in November. 

Holland Track Interpretive Centre – consultants 
 engaged, initial meeting with Broomehill Heritage 
Group held early September.  Research for sign content 
is underway and contractors have been appointed for 
manufacture and installation of gazebo (to be located 
adjacent to Broomehill Museum) and all signage  
requirements.  
 

We appreciate the roll out of these projects has been 
protracted, however staff are working closely with the 
various contractors to ensure project delivery will result 
in excellent outcomes for the community. 
 

LOCAL ROADS & COMMUNITY INFRASTRUCTURE      
PROGRAM  - ROUND 1 UPDATE 

Gravel resheeting projects nominated for Round 1, on 
Birt Rd, Paul Valley Rd, Yetemerup Rd and Flat Rocks Rd 
are complete.  Beejenup Rd resheeting is underway at 
present, and resheeting on Stirling Access Rd has been 
delayed due to the wet conditions in the area.  The   
widening of the seal on Journal St and kerbing is       
complete, and works will commence shortly on         
construction of the new footpath to the Caravan Park.  

We welcome feedback from our residents and  
customers. If you would like to provide feedback on Shire 
related matters, there are a number of ways you can do 
this: 

• Attend in person at either of our administration offic-
es – 9.00am – 4.00pm Monday to Friday 

• Write to us at 46 – 48 Norrish St, Tambellup 6320; 

• Phone us on 08 9825 3555  

• Fax us on 08 9825 1152; or  

• Email us at mail@shirebt.wa.gov.au  
Unfortunately we are unable to act on anonymous com-
plaints. For all methods, please include your name and con-
tact details so we are able to respond to you. 

mailto:mail@shirebt.wa.gov.au
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TOPICS ADVERTISING 

RATES 

Advertising Rates  (all prices                
include GST) 

 

   Black & White Colour  

 Full Page (A4) $75  $150  

 1/2 Page  $40    

 1/4 Page  $20    

Business card size $12     

Local only: 
Business card size is $50/year 

 

Community Notices are free however         
donations are greatly appreciated. 

Topics is proudly produced by your     
local Community Resource Centre. 

**Free community news  
submissions may be reduced in size. 

**Free community news 
 submissions will be Black and White 

only. 
, 

  Submissions close on the 25th of each 

month. 
Please email 

tbtopics@gmail.com |   
topics@tambellupcrc.net.au 

or leave your submissions with the Tambellup 
CRC, Broomehill or Tambellup Shire Office. 

 
Disclaimer: Material submitted by third parties to the          

publication is the sole responsibility of those third parties. We 
accept no responsibility for the content of third-party material, 

including, without limitation, any error, omission, or            
inaccuracy therein. 

Tambellup CRC accepts no liability in respect of any material 
submitted by users and published by us and is not responsible 

for its content or accuracy. 

We reserve the right to make additions or deletions to materials 
submitted to the site, or to refuse publication by deleting the 

material that is defamatory or pursuant to legal matters. 

Advertise your local community groups meetings or get 
together in Topics 

Email tbtopics@gmail.com 
Or drop the details into the Tambellup CRC or Shire of 

Broomehill – Tambellup. 
Its free and easy! 

Submissions due by  25th of the month. 

Tambellup Lions Club 
2nd Wednesday of the Month 

7.30pm 

Tambellup Hotel 
 

Tambellup Uniting Church                 
2nd and 4th Sunday of the month at 9.30am 

A cuppa will be served after each service. 

All Welcome 

Tambellup CWA 
Meet every 2nd Thursday of the Month at the CWA  

Rooms. 

Tambellup Bowling Club Meeting 
3rd Monday of each month, 7.30pm 

Broomehill Playgroup 
Thursdays from 9 – 11am  

Corner of India and Journal St Broomehill 

Contact Abbey for further information 0428 713 622 

Tambellup Family Playgroup 
Fridays from 9am to 12om 

@ the Old kindy Building (Cnr Howard St. and East Tc) 

Contact Melissa 0402 668 083 

Tambellup Card Players Group 
Every Wednesday afternoon at the Tambellup CWA 

Hall 

1—4pm (or later), cost $3.00. Everybody welcome. 

Katanning and  Districts Garden Club  
Meets every 2nd Tuesday of each month - commencing 

at 1.30p.m. Meetings are held at members' homes. 

New Members Welcome. 

For information ring Shona Webster 0458 241 589 

Red Hatters 
Meetings on the first Tuesday of the month. 

Contact Helen Bignell 9824 1270 

Friendship—Fun—Fellowship 

To all clubs and                
organisations 

The Tambellup CRC would like to 
offer staff time for a service fee to 

assist with administration work and clerical         
services to help relieve the pressure on your club or 
organisation. For example, writing up minutes from 
original copy, annual auditing of finances, making 

flyers and pamphlets, organising an event etc.          
Contact us with your request today! 

08 9825 1177 or email tambellup@crc.net.au 
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Ice-cream sandwiches 

A simple ice-cream treat for summer 

• 600ml Cream 

• 1 tin sweetened condensed milk 

• A packet (or 2 depends on the size of your tray/s and how thick you want the ice-cream) of malt biscuits — (I use Arnott's malt 
o’ milks) 

• Whatever choccie/lolly you wish to flavour - (I use 2 or 3 peppermint crisp or crunchies, sometimes I add a packet of jelly    
babies, I have also used m&m, experiment with flavours have some fun!!) 

Method 

1. Whip the cream. 

2. Fold in the condensed milk. 

3. Chop up/crush the chocolate and fold it in (you can use anything you wish to flavour or nothing at all!). 

4. Layer the malt biscuits on the bottom of a tray (the next batch I make, I think I might try to spread some Nutella on the biscuits). 

5. Carefully spoon the ice cream mixture over the top and use a knife to make sure it is even. 

6. Top with more biscuits lining them up so they will cut evenly, cover with baking paper then a film of plastic wrap and freeze for 
at least four hours or overnight. 

ENJOY!! 
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Spring is taking its time to arrive this year which has meant the wildflowers are still bravely showing 

their faces.  Tambellup CWA successfully co-ordinated the farewell to Mr Geoff Marsh at the very end 

of September and we thank all members of the Community for assisting us to provide such a lovely 

spread. 

 

Our October meeting was opened by a personally presented little bouquet of WA Pink & White        

Everlastings from member Aileen’s spring garden.  We enjoyed a discussion on the matters needing 

attending to and then planned our final gatherings for the year. 

 

We are pleased to announce that Kings Park Fashions are bringing their new Spring/

Summer Collection to the Tambellup Golf Club on Tuesday, 9th November 2021. 

Due to a previous booking at the sub-centre, we have organised with the Golf Club to have the        

Clubhouse open so that your shopping will not be crowded at all.  Come and join us for some retail 

therapy and a “Cuppa” and a chat from 9.30am until 1pm. 

 

Our final gathering for the year will be on Wednesday, 17 November 2021 from 11am at the CWA 

Rooms in Henry Street and will be our Christmas Party luncheon.  This year we ask that you bring a 

savoury plate to share for lunch and dessert will be provided.  A Secret Santa will be conducted BUT 

the gift must be consumable and no more than $5 in value.  As we all have cupboards full of treasures 

that we are trying to downsize, we thought we would adhere to the CWA Motto of “wise use of           

resources” and make our gift something that does not need to be put away in a cupboard, but can be 

consumed and enjoyed.  We also ask that members “ask a friend or 2 of CWA” to come along & join 

with us on the day.  Please bring a gift for your friend as well. 

 

Also CWA Nyabing are hosting a regional CWA Christmas Party on Saturday 27 November 2021 from 

11.30am at the Nyabing Hub.  This will be a wonderful opportunity to see the new Centre of Town 

Nyabing Hub and enjoy a lovely Xmas lunch with friends across the district.  RSVP’s need to be with 

Anne-Marie by Wednesday, 24th November. 

 

Our final fund-raising effort will be catering for the Community Bank Tambellup Cranbrook AGM & 

Directors and Staff Xmas Dinner to be held at the Tambellup Community Pavilion on Wednesday, 24th 

November 2021.  Please let Aileen know if you can help and for further details. 

 

     NEXT GET-TOGETHER 

 

Wednesday, 17 November, 2021 

at 11.00am 

in the Tambellup CWA Rooms 
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NOTIFICATION OF ROAD CLOSURE 
 

Residents are advised that a portion of Crowden St, Tambellup will be closed on 
Sunday 21 November 2021, from 7.00am – 4.00pm, to facilitate the conduct of a Market Day 

coordinated by the Tambellup Community Resource Centre. 

 

The extent of the closure is from the Norrish St/Crowden St intersection to the eastern boundary of  
18 Crowden St (Tambellup Daycare).  Signage will be in place on site. 

 

For more information please contact the Shire on 9825 3555. 

 

Chris Jackson 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Cleaner required for immediate start! 

The Tambellup CRC is looking for an efficient & reliable cleaner for approx. 

3 hrs per week. 

Police Clearing Check and Working with Children check is essential, 

 your own ABN is preferred. 

Applications to manager@tambellupcrc.net.au  

For further information please contact the CRC on 9825 1177 

 

Did you see the CRC staff at the Katanning Show?? 

We joined Katanning Hub CRC and Dumbleyung CRC at the Kattaning 
show  
and spent the day -   

• Talking to the community,  

• Playing connect 4 and Jenga,  

• Testing our CPR Skills 

mailto:manager@tambellupcrc.net.au
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THANK YOU  
 

Broomehill Primary P&C committee would like to say thank you to all who attended 

and helped at our Clean up Broomehill Day, we have had such amazing support from 

our wonderful families you should all be so proud.  

A special thank you to Derek Batchelor from Hannaford for his generous sponsorship 

and prizes also Jamie Shuttleworth for loaning his bus. 

Thank you to all the families and community members who have sponsored our 

Broomehill P&C for our Clean Up Day this support for our little school is much              

appreciated.  
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Awesome Arts Mosaic 

In the first week of the school holiday the 

Tambellup Library hosted Louise Snook for a 

Mosaic workshop that was open to everyone 

kids and adults alike. 

Everyone who attended got to create a cute 

piece of artwork to take home and hopefully 

they learnt a little bit about how to make a 

mosaic creation. 

Thank you to everyone who came along, we 

hope you had a blast!! 

Tambellup CRC School Holiday Recap 

TAMBELLUP MOUNTAIN BIKING 

In the 2nd week of the school holidays the Tambellup CRC had organised a Mountain bike workshop with 

Monkey Rock Mountain Bike Company, for the youth in town, (the parents also got to have a go!!!). 

The sun came out for the day, as everyone had a go riding  bikes over the various ramps. For lunch               

everyone enjoyed a BBQ sausage. 

We had a great turn-out!! Thank you to everyone who attended, we hope you had a great time!  
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                      2021 TROY NORRIS GOLF DAY 

The golf day was held on Saturday 9th October at the Tambellup 
Golf Club.  This year was huge, with a total of 86 players across 
the 18 hole and 9 hole events.  Thank you to our locals and those in            
neighbouring towns that travelled to Tambellup for the event. 

This year the sponsors were Bryce Durack of Fletcher Meats, Reece & Kayla 
Groves of Groves Livestock, Paul & Kayla Groves of Groves Logistics, Brent 
Sheridan of the WACFL, Colin & Michelle Kingston and 124 Tambellup Store. 

The winners this year of the 18 hole competition were Matty Durack, Regan 
Poett and Kade Stewart.  The 9 hole winners were Sophie Lane, Kay O’Neill 
and Declan O’Neill.  There were quite a few novelty prizes awarded and a huge 
fines sheet organised by Snowy.  Players and their team mates keenly dobbed 
each other in for a variety of reasons.  We hope everyone had a great day of 
golf, fun, laughter and a catch-up with friends. 

We were lucky to have some auction items this year.  Thank you to Michael 
Griffiths for a signed Hawthorn football jumper, Penny Squibb for          
Hockeyroos and Kookaburras signed Olympic shirts, and Brent Sheridan for a 
NAIDOC painted football. These were auctioned on the night by Peter     
Sheridan. 

A total of $9000 was raised this year.  This has been donated to Brinley 
Squibb to help with her fight against Mitochondrial disease.   

Brinley was born on 24th March 2021, and is the daughter of Dylan and Sarah.  
She was diagnosed at 2 weeks of age with  Mitochondrial disease.  For more       
information on this disease go to the website                                         
http://www.thelilyfoundation.org.uk/ 

Thanks to the Tambellup Golf Club for allowing us to use their facilities, Shire 
of Broomehill / Tambellup for fogging on the Saturday morning, to those that 
helped in the kitchen and bar, Neil Letter for driving drinks to some thirsty 

players, Sophie Lane for keeping the bar fully stocked all day, Snowy Sheridan 
and Nick Lockyer  for organising teams etc. and to Peter Sheridan for being 
our auctioneer.  An amazing effort from everyone.    

We were blown away by the outcome from this 
event. 

THANK YOU ALL—small towns HUGE hearts. 

Marc & Heather, Kris & Lisa, Glenn & Tahlia 
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TROY’S GOLF DAY 2021 
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(08) 9825 1104 

124tambellupstore@gmail.com 

Fresh Seasonal Fruit and Veggies 

Fresh Meat 

Groceries 

Lottery 

Gas Exchange - (small bottles) 

ATM available for cash withdrawal 
(during opening hours only) 

Food is available all day 

Bakery -  
Any special orders need to be ordered at least two days before 

Catering - 
If you need some catering done, please order at least a day before  

 

NOTE - If you need anything that is not in store please don’t hesitate to 
order it and pick up the next day from the store 

 
Any hardware needs please ring Parminder on 

0400 607 038 

Search 124 Tambellup 
Store and like us on 

Facebook 

COME IN TO THE 124 TAMBELLUP STORE FOR ALL YOUR DAILY NEEDS 

WE STOCK; 

OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK 
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Grain, Fertiliser, 

Lime, Gypsum 
 

From 8 to 80 ton 
 

Barrie 0427 591 024 
 

Julie   0417 280 702 

Advertisements 

Broomehill  
Central Fire  

Brigade  
Electric Gas Spit Cooker 

Supply your own gas bottle 
Cost is $50.00 

Contact Andrew on 0429 464 672 
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Situated on the Tambellup West 
Road on the old  showgrounds, the  
Tambellup Business Centre has 

available short and long term leases on workshop/storage 
space and office space. 
The facility includes a kitchen and boardroom plus toilets and 
showers.  
Inspection invited 
Contact Trevor 
9825 1220                                                              
Email waadc@bigpond.com 

 

For anything smaller than broadacre! 

Contact Laurie 

9825 1176 

0428 251 177 

Advertisements 

    Tambellup WA 

   0447 125 124 (S) 
   0427 942 911 (K) 
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DEREK BATCHELOR 
0428 241 306 

Advertisements 

Tom McInerney - 0429 876 016 

Des Simpson - 0428 285 086 

Principals: Zach Walsh - 0447 109 848 

Sales: 

Sales & Accounts: 

Kim Adams - 0447 830 948 

Cass Chambers - 0428 648 125 

Agronomist: 

Tori Bowman - 0438 912 868 

Tom McInerney - 0429 876 016 

Livestock: Ben Hankinson - 0439 106 450 

Wool: Warren Holt   -   0429 201 507 

Finance: Alysha Turner - 0437 501 520 
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9824 1513, henryjoneswinery@westnet.com.au  

Henry Jones Winery and Cafe 
Open 7 days—6.45am—6pm 

Breakfast and Lunch 

Open for Dinner with bookings: 6—10pm 
Annabel and Jim welcome you! 

Coffee—Cafe—Restaurant  
Wine Tasting and Sales 
Local Art—Newspapers 

Bed and Breakfast—3 rooms available 

Advertisements 

Gino Bassanese 

 

M: 0429 112 624 

UHF Channel 40 
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SUBMISSIONS DUE 25th of the month for next issue                 EMAIL ADDRESS: tbtopics@gmail.com                                       

Tambellup Community Resource Centre, 34  Norrish St, Tambellup.  WA  6320 
P: 08 9825 1177     E: tbtopics@gmail.com / topics@tambellupcrc.net.au 

 
 
 

POSTAGE                  
PAID 

TO THE HOUSEHOLDER 
 

 

FROM: TOPICS, TAMBELLUP CRC                                                     
34 NORRISH ST, TAMBELLUP  WA  6320 

Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri Sat 

 1 
Rhymetime 
 
Snake      
Avoidance 
Training 

5 6 
TA School    
Reunion 

2 
Melbourne Cup 
Lunch 

3 
Afterschool 
Activities 

4 

7 
TA School  
Reunion 

8 9 
Kings Park 
Fashion 
 
Well Womens 
Clinic 

10 
Afterschool 
Activities 

11 12 13 
TA Mixed Open 
Doubles 

14 
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15 
Rhymetime 
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CWA meeting 
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18 
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19 20 

21 
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Market Day 

22 23 24 
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Corner Shop 
Museum Day 
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28 
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29 
Rhymetime 
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Afterschool 
Activities 

   

November Calendar  2021 

Disclaimer: Material submitted by third parties to the publication is the sole responsibility of those third parties. We accept no responsibility for the     
content of third-party material, including, without limitation, any error, omission, or inaccuracy therein. 

Tambellup CRC accepts no liability in respect of any material submitted by users and published by us and is not responsible for its content or accuracy. 

We reserve the right to make additions or deletions to materials submitted to the site, or to refuse publication by deleting the material that is defamatory or 
pursuant to legal matters. 


